Year 4
Wider Curriculum Home Learning
Science

PSHE

Art

https://www.youtube.com/watc
h?v=DE3LCPfP8N8

https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=s_30jf4Zmlc

https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=pzR4vyR6Nyg

Make a poster to define these
subject words. You might want
to use pictures or diagrams to
help your explanations.

In PSHE, you’ve learned how
your strengths can be used in
school and what job would be
best for you.

https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=OezMavBqWXc
In art, you have been using
your sketching skills to draw
still life.
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matter
states of matter
solid form
liquid form
gas form
volume
cooling
melting
heating
solidification
evaporation

What are your strengths? How
can they be used to support in
Choose two objects to draw
your home while you are off
together. Remember to add
school?
shade and tone and adjust your
pencil grip to make an even
Make a chart to record your
coverage.
strengths, and how they are
Need a challenge? Put
useful at home.
together three or more
objects.

ICT

RE

History

Sign on to Purple Mash to
complete the tasks you have
been assigned.

In RE, the focus has been on
Lent.
https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=akkQCnZAwWI

https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=t-gUVHKR_qI

During Lent, Christians give up
something for 40 days and 40
nights. Instead of giving up
something, make a list of 40
kind things that you could do
to help your family. e.g.

Write a diary in role as an
Anglo Saxon Warrior.
This about:
●
How would you spend
your day?
●
What would you wear?
What would you eat and drink?

PE

French

Music

https://www.youtube.com/watc
h?v=d3LPrhI0v-w

https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=xYHEXgl7KVw

Learn our assembly songs.

Design a workout that would
raise your heartrate… without
leaving the living room. Don’t
forget to warm up and stretch!

Write a learning schedule for
while you’re off school, in
English. Write the time of the
activity en francais.

https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=2KGe_4leh_Y
https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=n7OVvBilvcs
https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=Yc6T9iY9SOU

